ACRL-~OR Chapter meeting.
October 28, 2004

Susan welcomed everyone. Sarah talked a bit about Legislative Day in Washington DC
January 2004. Great opportunity to be heard. Oregon delegation well-prepared.

A library school student asked about Internship opportunities in Oregon. Someone
suggested encouraging libraries to contact University of Washington where they have a
list of internships for their students. Maybe something more could happen at a statewide
level — perhaps Portals could do something. Nancy Hoover will bring this to the next
Portals meeting. Maybe Portals can consider a mentor program for Oregon.

The College Job Fair in April was also mentioned as a place to go to find Internships and
Jobs in Oregon,

Susan mentioned opportunities to get involved in ACRL-OR including OLA programs
and volunteering to be on an OLA committee.

Meeting adjourned for party.
Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Valentine



